Prescott Action Shooters

“What's Happening At Our Range?
December 2024

This new tab on our web site is meant to communicate to our members what is tak-

ing place on the range. The work is a result of the board of directors and the range
master working fogether to make improvements to our facility for the betterment of
our shooting community.

Recent Activity:

1) Two new Conex boxes have been installed. One just to the left of bay 12, this
will be used to spread some of the equipment used by various disciplines that was
stored in the red Conex down next to bay 9.

The second new Conex box replaced the well-worn truck box at the top of the
rifle bay. The truck box roll up door is badly deteriorated and the storage of equip-
ment for the rifle matches really needed a new home.

Left side of bay 12 Top of the Rifle Bay

2) Our solar power system is in the process of being updated to provide more us-
able power for the office, the workshop, rifle bay and the red Conex box where
the tool batteries are stored. The tools in this Conex box are used by the match
personnel that build the stages for the various shooting disciplines.

3) A dedication ceremony was held on Thursday, December 12th to honor Ann &
Rosco Livingston for the work they had done to develop our current shooting range.
With the help of John Kim and Dave Zink, Ann was at the range to see the bronze
plaque and street sign we created in their honor.
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4) Orange brass buckets have been placed at all 12 of the practical pistol bays for
brass collection. So, after shooting, WHEN PICKING UP YOUR BRASS, it should be de-

posited in the orange brass bucket. Obviously, you can take your brass with you if you
reload or recycle.

We will try to post a "What' Hapgin% At Our Range”
quarterly on this web site.

Bill Semplice, Author



To submit content for the newsletter, email:

turquoise bill@icloud.com
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